
Stephen Kay Memorial Foundation Award 
 

 
This award has been created to honor the memory of Stephen Kay. Stephen was a 2010 

graduate of St. John's High School and was a proud member of the cross country team. He felt 

that the lessons he learned from cross country were about more than running; they were values 

he would carry throughout his life. Although Stephen was a competitive runner, he also 

cherished the relationships formed and work ethic he gained from his time with the team. He 

believed in giving back to the community that gave meaning to his life. His family and friends 

wish to carry on his legacy by supporting students in the running community as they pursue 

their future goals. 

 
Qualifications: 

 

 
High school senior on the St. John's cross country team 

Minimum GPA: 2.5 

 
Award Details: 

 

 
Up to Two awards may be given in the amount of $2,000 each 

 

 
Selection process: 

 

 
Students must complete the written application and return it by Friday, May 2nd  to the St. John's 

High School main office. 



Stephen Kay Memorial Award Application 
 

 

Name:   

Address:    

Phone Number:   G.P.A:  

 
Please answer the following four short answer questions and attach your responses in a 

separate document (200 word limit for each answer): 

 
1. Tell us about what you learned from your time on the cross country team: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
2. Share a story about how you gave back to your community or helped another person: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
3. Tell us about an accomplishment you are very proud of: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
4. What are your post-high school graduation plans? 


